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School 

 

 

Race for Life 
The children completed the Race for Life 

on Wednesday afternoon running 30 laps 
of the school field. They thoroughly 

enjoyed the race and raised a massive 
£260.00 for Cancer Research. We are very 

proud of them all.  
 Well done everyone and thank you for all 

your donations   

Uniform 
Further to the letter that was sent 

home yesterday, attached is the size 
guide. 

Please could we have all orders in 
by Thursday 13th July to guarantee a 

delivery for the first week back in 
September. 

Please ensure you put your child’s 
name in ALL items of school 

uniform. 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
12th July – School Performance 2pm 
14th July – Summer Fair 2pm – 4pm 

19th July – School closes for Summer Holidays 1pm 
Back to school Tuesday 5th September 8.45am 

 
 

Summer Fair 
Friday 14th July 2pm – 4pm 

Our summer fair is next Friday afternoon 
and we are still looking for volunteers for 
stalls. If you are available to help out, 

please let a member of staff know. 
 

If you are attending the fair, please be 
considerate of our neighbours when 

parking. If it is possible, we encourage 
you to park at the village hall and walk 

down to school – Thankyou. 

 

Star of the week 
This week we have awarded  
Star of the Week Award to 

 MK & LM 
Well done!   

 

of school a day is the 
same as missing two 
weeks over the year. 

 

Little Lambs  
Little Lambs has now finished for the year 
and will commence again from September. 
Thank you to everyone who has attended, 

we hope to see you again next year!  

Cancelled After school clubs 
Homework 12th July – Due to the school 
play 
Sport 14th July – Due to the Summer Fair 
No ARC on 19th July – due to finishing 
school at 1pm 
 

Little Lambs Library   
We are delighted to share that our 

new Little Lambs library area is now 
open. A massive thankyou to Mr J 

Coady for doing such a fantastic job 
of building our new book shelves.   


